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NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUPA CITY 

Office of the Schools Division 
Superintendent SEP 3 0 2022 
MEMORANDUM 

HEALTH AND SAFETY PROTOCOLS IN THE LIGHT OF COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

To: 	 OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division 
Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operations Division 
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads/OICs 
All Others Concerned 

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum NCR-593, s. 2022, dated September 22, 
2022, on the above-captioned title, the contents of which are self-explanatory, for the 
information and guidance of all concerned. 

2. 	 Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

S. SEDILLA CESO V 
s Division Superintender t 

Enclosure: As stated 
References: None 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index 

under the following subjects: 

COMMUNICATION STUDENTS TEACHERS 

MML I DM -Health and Safety Protocols in the Light of COVID-19 Pandemic 
___I September 29,2022 

1.t Student Center for Life Skills Bldg., Centennial Ave, Brgy Tunasan, 
Muntinlupa City 

~, (02) 805-9935, (02) 805 - 9940 

~ sdomuntinlupa@gmail,com 
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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 

SDO-CITY F -­~TlNLUPANo. ~~----=!:L....:::---J' s. 2022 Rece ived( 
~- ~):r-u-

,me 1 "ro~: ----­
TO Schools Division Superintendents 

-""',un....L, CESO III 

Director IV 
FROM 


SUBJECT HEALTH AND SAFETY PROTOCOLS IN THE LIGHT OF COVID 19 PANDEMIC 

DATE September 22, 2022 

Enclosed is a copy of DepEd Order No.039, s.2022 entitled HEALTH AND SAFETY 
PROTOCOLS IN THE LIGHT OF COVID 19 PANDEMIC dated September 19, 2022, signed by Vice 
President and Secretary Sara Z. Duterte the contents of which are self-explanatory, for 
information, guidance, and appropriate action of all concerned. 

Strict compliance to this Department Order is hereby enjoined. 

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Order is desired. 


For more queries and/or clarification, please contact Dr. Maria Corazon C. Dumlao, Chief 
Health Officer, Bureau of learner Support Services - School Health Division (BlSS-SHD) at 8632­
9935 or email atblss.shd@deped.gov.ph. 

Misamis St., Sago Santay, Quezon City 

Tel. Nos.: 920-5824: 926-2213 loc. 801 


Email Address:ncr@deped.gov.ph 

WebSite: http://www.depedictncr.wordpress.com 
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